
Parent Council Meeting 

18th July 2017 

 

1. The group reviewed the minutes from the last meeting.  

Parents wondered if people knew about the gold box in reception? School sent 

texts and has been on the newsletter. Genuine partnerships- Had lovely feedback 

from the Parent Charter Team and the award has been received. Thank you to all 

the parents who supported us with this. 

End of the school day: Staggered finish times. Head Teacher is to discuss this 

with the governors if they agree then this will have to go through the Local 

Authority for approval, and then parent consultation to explore the options. 

 

2. Parent Vision – Mrs Logan has put all the parent views in to context. Mrs 

Logan shared the parent vision with the group for feedback. Parents have 

approved the vision and will be on school website in September 2018. 

 

3. Changes September –Toddler group will start on Tuesday 19th September 

2018 in the afternoon. This will hopefully boost to numbers in to F1, this will 

be run by Central Park. 

 

4. 2 Year Olds – We will not be able to take 2 year olds from September 

2017.This will be explored again at a later date. 

 

 


